
Nursery Newsletter 
 
It has been a lovely week in the nursery. The children have settled into the nursery routine and 
are having lots of fun exploring the resources inside the classroom and outside in our garden.   
The topic in class will be All about me, the children will be creating themselves using paper plates 
and various media and materials.  
 
This activity will encourage the children to name some of their features and body parts, extending 
their vocabulary and building confidence in taking part alongside their teachers.  
 
Learning Intentions linked to class topic.  

• Take part in activity  
• Name some features   
• Explore colour, texture and shape.  
• Introduce new vocabulary  

 
In the nursery room they have a colour, number and shape for the month. Could you create a 
collage with your child and bring it into class so we can talk about their creations and display 
their work in class. For this month it will be:  

• Number 1, Colour Red and Shape Circle.  
 
Thank you for your fruit donations and voluntary contribution towards the cost of snack without 
your support we could not offer this provision.  
 
We create a book for each child called a Learning Journal in class, including photographs and 
children's work. These will be available for you to take home and contribute towards.  The journal 
will be available at the end of the month to allow the teaching staff to get them ready. If you pay 
school fees, you can choose to pay weekly, monthly, by cash or directly into the bank. Please try 
to pay promptly.   
 
Dates for diary entries.  
Coffee morning Saturday the 28th of September 10am till 12 o'clock  
Fancy dress on the last day of term, Friday 15th of October.  
 
 
Mrs Edwards Head of Pre-School and Nursery  
  
 


